
Freedom Planning Board Minutes 12/14/21

Meeting started at 7:00PM

Present by Zoom: Prentice Grassi, Mary Ann Bennett, Palmer Pearson, Peter
Abello and Tyler Hadyniak

Minutes from the November meeting were read and approved

The Board reviewed a list of 2021 building permits from CEO Jacki Robbins.  It
was noted that 5 new houses and 1 Mobile Home were permitted.  Palmer noted
that Freedom’s population is growing according to the latest census.

Next, Prentice asked Tyler about the recent Maine House redistricting.  Tyler
explained that Freedom will now be in the House District with Albion, Unity and
part of Winslow.

Motion adjourn at 7:20 PM  voted/approved

Submitted by Prentice Grassi


